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LICENSING & RESOURCE USE 

11 To: Dara Lynott, Director 

11 FROM: Brian Meaney, Senior Inspector 

11 c.c: Marie O’Connor, Senior Inspector 

11 DATE: 28 September 2012 
Withdrawal of  waste licence review application register 
number WOO61-03, Mr Binman Limited, Luddenmore, 
Grange, Kilmallock, Co. Limerick. 

RE: 

Mr Binman applied on 11 July 2008 for a review of a waste licence to authorise an 
increase in waste intake from the current maximum of 105,000 tonnes per annum to 
a proposed maximum of 200,000 tonnes. The application relates to an existing 
facility at  Luddenmore, Grange, Kilmallock, Co. Limerick. Since making that 
application, Mr Binman went into receivership. The receiver, in correspondence with 
the Agency dated 21 September 2012, stated his intention to withdraw the 
application in accordance with article 21  of the Waste Management (Licensing) 
Regulations 2004. 

I recommend that the Agency agree to the withdrawal of the licence review 
application WOO61-03. 

Signed 

W “ C - L  
Brian Meaney 
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